
 

 

 

 

Swindon Village has joined the pride! 

Lions at Large, Gloucestershire’s first ever Wild in Art sculpture trail, will be ‘roaring’ 
onto the streets of Cheltenham and Gloucester next Summer. Over 30 majestic lion 
sculptures will be individually painted by local artists; with streets, parks and open 
spaces dazzling with their vibrant colours and surprising designs. 

We are very excited to share that we have signed up to design and decorate one of the 
‘little lions’ that will also feature on the trail! As part of this project we will be raising 
funds for Cheltenham and Gloucester Hospitals Charity, who are organising the trail to 
support new cancer facilities. There are also a number of sponsorship opportunities for 
any local businesses who would like to support. 

You can find out more about The Pride of Gloucestershire Trail at 
www.lionsatlarge.co.uk  

 

If you’d like to sponsor our SVPS lion and help us raise £750 for Cheltenham and 

Gloucester Hospitals Charity please go to: www.justgiving.com/page/svpslions 

 

Thank you so much,  

The SVPS Cub Club!  

 

 

  

Date: 29.11.24 Learning from Each Other, Achieving Together Issue no. 12 

SVPS Headlines 

http://www.lionsatlarge.co.uk/
http://www.justgiving.com/page/svpslions


                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teacher Led Clubs 

 

These have now finished for the Autumn Term. 

Thanks goes to all the staff for providing such a 

variety of activities this term.  

Andy Tucker Football finishes on Friday 13th 

December. 

Christmas Cards 

Christmas Cards will be allowed 

to be given out from 2nd 

December – Wednesday 18th 

December. Please make sure 

the envelope has the child’s 

name and Class NO. – this is 

very important. 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Performance 

Tickets 

 

A reminder that the deadline for first 

requests is Monday.  

We will let you know then what we 

have left for further requests. 

Thank you. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports News 

 Bowling 

On Friday 22nd November, 6 pupils from 
SVPS went to Cheltenham Hollywood Bowl. 
There were 12 schools taking part.  

They all played their games and really 
enjoyed the experience; they were so 
supportive towards each other giving lots of 
encouragement.  All the schools' results were 
added up and SVPS came first and received a 
gold medal each,  a certificate and a glass 
trophy for the school.  

We were extremely proud of their attitude 
and their achievements. Well done to Alana-
Rose, Ethan, Ethan W, Riley, Isabelle, and 
Logan.  

Mrs Brown and Mrs Midwinter 🙂 

 

 

Football 

On Wednesday 20th November our Boys’ Football 
Teams played away at Naunton Park Primary 
School. Both teams played extremely well. Great 
teamwork and support on both pitches.  

The A Team played well together. Defence 
worked hard to keep it to 2-2 at half time. Ryan 
(GK) made some great saves and reduced the goal 
difference to a minimum. The attacking end put 
more pressure on in the second half but 
unfortunately were unable to score anymore. 
They lost 5-2. 

The B Team also played very well in all areas of 
the pitch and were able to win their match 4-1, 
with a hat trick by Archie. Well done to: Ollie, 
Robert, Adem, Rafa, Chen, Alfie, Nathan, Ryan, 
Archie, Cruz, Kaelym, Ethan, Max, Isaac, Brooklyn 
and Freddie. 

Great afternoon of football.  Thank you to Mr 
Bailey for helping with the B team during their 
match and to all the parents for giving lifts and 
staying to support.  

Mrs Brown 🙂 

 

Gate/Classroom/Drop & Go Timings 

Drop & Go = 8:30am [Side entrance, £1] 

Red Gates = 8:40am 

Classroom Doors = 8:45am 

ONE WAY SYSTEM IN PLACE FOR ALL 

PARENTS COLLECTING A JUNIOR 

CHILD. 

Thank you to all those who are now using 

it…it makes a huge difference the bottle 

neck outside Year 3. 



 

 

Soft and Cuddly Donations Needed Please. 

                                                 

                                                       

Mrs Brown would like any good condition soft and cuddly teddies for the Christmas Fayre. If 

you are having a sort out over the weekend could you please drop them off to Mrs Brown 

or at the School Office by Wednesday 4th December. Many Thanks. 😊 

 

5.12.24 All Day – arrive back at 
4pm 

Year 5 trip to We the Curious 

6.12.24 School + After School Festive Friday – £2 to be brought in on the day  

10.12.24 2:15pm Reception and year 1 Nativity 

11.12.24 9:15am Reception and year 1 Nativity 

12.12.24 5pm – 6:30pm Year 2 and 3 Christmas performance 

12.12.24 School Day Christmas Wrapping Room [If enough volunteers] 

13.12.24 9:30am – 11am Year 2 and 3 Christmas performance 

17.12.24 School Day Book Swap Shop Day  

18.12.24 4pm Start Y4/5/6 All Saints Church Christmas Concert  

18.12.24 School Day Christmas dinner and party (children wear party clothes) 
for Reception, Year 1 and year 2 

19.12.24 School Day Christmas dinner and party (children wear party clothes) 
for Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, Year 6 

20.12.24 1:15pm Early finish for end of term + non-uniform for winning 
house (class chart points) 

Christmas Holidays 

 


